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REACH DECLARATION 

 

 

According to REACH, the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) have produced a list of 
substances, last revision in 19 of December 2012, that are designated as being Substances 
of Very High Concern (SVHC) and will become subject to Authorisation. 

 

After analysing the revised List, Amorim Cork Composites declares that do not intentionally 
add any of those SVHC to our Cork Composition and Cork Rubber agglomerate and to the 
best of our knowledge the raw materials we use in our materials do not contain the listed  

substances. 

For more detailed information regarding this List, regulations, date and reason for 
inclusion, please refer to ECHA website:  

 http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table 

 

The response provided by Amorim Cork Composites is based upon the knowledge on the 
raw materials used in the manufacture of our products. 

 

If we may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Amorim Cork Composites 

             
João Paulo Carvalho 
Quality & Product Development 
21 of December 2012 
 


